East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: Maths Date: 4.12.20

Task/ Expectation:
It's beginning to feel a lot like Christmas!
A few notes about dates and Christmas jumper days etc...

Please can everyone bring in a Christmas jumper and or hat (in a bag) on Tuesday 8™
December, as we will be doing something a little special to create a surprise for you all. On
Wednesday it's Christmas dinner day and the children can come in party clothes or
Christmas clothes for the day. Christmas Jumper Day is on Friday 11™ December and we
ask that you bring in £1 for charity. On the same Friday, please can you bring two pieces of
card (or one thick piece), 25cm by 25cm, as Mrs Peach will be showing the class how to make
a wreath. If you wish to bring in any extra sparkly things to go on the wreath, please do.

We are decorating the classroom and we have already made fantastic snowflakes. I have put
up a little tree and fairy lights. We will spend next Wednesday making decorations and
Christmas cards. Please could you send in one piece of tinsel to help make this year extra
sparkly, thank you.

Homework this week
I have up loaded a 12 Days of Christmas maths worksheet. I hope it's fun!
Thank you everyone who has helped their child learn their tables and spellings; it really

makes a huge difference to your child's learning when you support them at home.

Have a lovely weekend

Kind Regards
Jo Archer Dytch

To be returned by: 1.3.19

e Thank you for helping your child with their work.
Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please
do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. | will ensure you receive a response.
Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, | am always willing to
discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All | ask is that you
make an appointment.

If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by
another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the

circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.




